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October 2018 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Every year Immunization data is collected by the State of Oregon for each school. We are now 
required to make this data available to parents twice a year. 
 
Here is a snap shot as of January 2018 of the number of students enrolled at your school, the 
number of students who have Nonmedical Exemptions for one or more required vaccines and 
what percentage that is of the population. 
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